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From our Head Teacher The end of term is nigh! Our fun end of term  activities have been great, 

resulting in a visit from the man in the red suit!  The children have been very good.  Being mindful of 

congestion and parking difficulties, Father Christmas was able to park his reindeer on the roof!   Thank 

you to Maia and her Mum for giving us the bear to auction.  Well done Melissa in 5J for winning!  We 

have had an amazing term with your children.  They have settled into their new Year groups and made 

great progress in their learning.  We wish all our families a very happy holiday and a Merry Christmas 

to those who celebrate it.   See you next year!  Robin  
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Nursery Concert  
The children in Nursery entertained their grown-

ups in a lovely end of term concert finale.  

 

 

 

 

Father Christmas’s Visit 
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Choir Action!    Singing for their supper … literally! 
 

Katie took the children to Melia White House Hotel where the children 

sang for the hotel guests and indulged in some delicious Christmas fare!  On 

Wednesday, Robin, Katie & Ardiana took the children to sing at the Great 

Ormond Street Children’s Hospital School Carol Service.  This was a 

wonderful event where our children participated in the questions, and 

watched some of the GOSH children do readings from their beds.  It was 

humbling to see the children and families who are too poorly to be at school 

or even at home for Christmas.  Your children did us proud. 

 

  

Key Dates for Spring 2016 

 

Monday 4th Jan INSET school closed 

Tuesday 5th Jan Spring Term begins 

Mon 18th Jan World Religion Week 

Mon 18th Jan Individual Children’s 

  Photographs 

Mon 25th Jan Installation of our  

  Soft Play Room 

Refurbishment of our Library should 

be complete by the end of January 

Fri 12th Feb End of Spring 1 

15—19 Feb Half Term Week 

Mon 22nd Feb First Day of  

Spring 2 

Goodbye Katie/Tony 
Today in a special Achievement 

Assembly we said goodbye to 

Katie, our lovely Music Teacher.   

It was a sad time, but she has left 

her mark at Primrose Hill, so we 

will not forget her.  

Then Tony, our Assistant Site Services Officer, 

also said goodbye.   We wish him a very happy 

and long retirement. 

RE Display 
Tracy has put up a display about ‘light’ to which she would like the children to   

contribute.  It can be a piece of writing, a drawing, a story board… it is up to you! 

Get creative. All you have to do is answer one of the following questions: 

 Why do people have candles during Hanukkah? 

 Why is Diwali called the ‘Festival of Light’? 

 For Ramadan, why do people fast during daylight? 

 Why is a candle given to people who are baptised? 

Notice a theme? It is all about light.   Light is incredibly important to us, both     

spiritually and practically. 

Drop your work to 6T where someone will be waiting with open arms to accept it. 

All work will either be displayed on the board, or put into a big 

RE book for everyone to use. 

Looking forward to seeing all of the lovely work which comes 

in! 

 

The winner of the lovely         

Bear Raffle is Melissa in 5J.   Enjoy! 

 

KS1 & Reception Concert at Cecil Sharpe House 
The children were triumphant in their singing and dancing this week.    

 

 

 


